

NO QUORUM



PLEASE CIRCULATE

REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING MONDAY, OCTOBER 16, 1995

7:30 P.M. 246 QUEEN STREET ROOM 202

1. CALL TO ORDER

- 2. ROLL CALL
- 3. ADOPTION OF AGENDA
- 4. MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING
- 5. BUSINESS ARISING FROM MINUTES
- 6. CORRESPONDENCE
- 7. REPORTS
 Executive
 Committees
- 8. NEW BUSINESS
- 9. ADJOURNMENT

VEUILLEZ CIRCULER

ASSEMBLEÉ MENSUELLE LUNDI, LE 16 OCTOBRE 1995

7:30 P.M. 246 RUE QUEEN PIÈCE 202

- 1. OUVERTURE DE LA RÉUNION
 - 2. APPEL NOMINAL DES DIRIGEANTS
 - 3. ADOPTION DE L'ORDRE DU JOUR
 - 4. COMPTE-RENDU DE L'ASSEMBLÉE PRÉCÉDENTE
 - 5. DÉBAT DU COMPTE-RENDU
 - 6. CORRESPONDANCE
 - 7. RAPPORTS
 Dirigeants
 Comités
 - 8. AFFAIRES NOUVELLES
 - 9. FERMETURE

Section Locale My offgires exterieure

The regular monthly meeting of PSAC Local 70125 was not held on October 16, 1995, as there was no quorum.

However, it was decided that the Christmas Party would be held on December 14, 1995.

REPORT OF THE PRESIDENT Submitted by E. B. Dubé

Since our meeting in September, I have attended four meetings in relation to problems experienced by Members. I am happy to state that all have been resolved to the satisfaction of all those involved. Still receiving calls in relation to Early Departure, Job Swapping, generic job descriptions and reclassification problems,

I did not attend the EO Conference as originally planned as I felt it would be beneficial to free a spot for our First Vice-President who had not been to any EO activities. This would enable him to broaden his knowledge in that particular area. As I had been a Member of the EO Committee for several years and had facilitated a workshop in the past, I felt the experience gained by Brother C. Pyl would serve him well. From the feedback I have received, it seems the Conference was a success and I sincerely hope that all those who attended from 70125 enjoyed the Conference and brought back some positive thoughts on the subject. I would like to remind those who participated that, at a previous meeting, it was decided that those attending would submit, before the next Annual Meeting, a report summarizing their assessment of what took place and whether they thought the Conference had proven beneficial.

I am now in the process of setting up meetings with Management to discuss several items of concern to various classification groups and hope to have some positive feedback to pass on shortly.

Have been invited to attend a meeting in November to meet with the ADM of Personnel and hope we can make a few more points for the Members.

I am putting out the call once again for volunteers and hope that those of you, who up till now have not actively participated, will give some serious consideration to lending a hand.

WE CAN USE ANY ASSISTANCE OFFERED. COME ONE COME ALL AND VOLUNTEER TO MAKE OUR LOCAL STRONGER!!!!

HAPPY HALLOWEEN TO ALL!!!!!!!!!!

E. B. Dubé

October 14, 1995